Dear Parents and Students,
As we start the new school year, it is important to make sure that rules are established to create a safe, nurturing, and respectful environment conducive to optimal learning. Today, as a community, we created and discussed our classroom rules.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Rule # 1: Follow directions quickly
Rule # 2: Raise your hand for permission to speak
Rule # 3: Raise your hand for permission to leave your seat
Rule # 4: Make SMART choices
Rule # 5: Keep your dear teachers happy
In our class, we have started discussing how to be Bucket Fillers. Students who consistently display appropriate behavior for kindergarten by following classroom rules will be rewarded with a weekly incentive. For example, if students have earned a certain number of Warm Fuzzies by the end of the week, he or she may have an opportunity to participate in Fun Friday in class. 
If a student breaks a class rule during the school day, the following consequences will be given:
· The teacher will give a verbal warning to the student.
· The student will take a Warm Fuzzy out of his or her bucket and put it in the jar. Correcting the behavior will enable the student to earn that Fuzzy back through the course of the day.
· If the student continues to receive reminders during class, he or she will have the behavior documented on the behavior card. There will be a number written in the block on the calendar which corresponds to a code listed on the card. We will also try our best to write a note explaining the behavior if needed, but will always answer any questions through a phone call, email or in person 
· All severe behavior will automatically be handled by administration and a phone call home will be made.
Parents will be asked to review the behavior card each day with their child as part of their nightly responsibilities. The behavior card will be kept in the S.T.A.R. binder and will be easily assessable to both teachers and parents. Parents, if no code is listed please praise your child for a job well done! At the close of the week, please sign the card and leave it in the binder. Your child will receive a new card each quarter.
I hope this system will keep you aware of your child’s behavioral performance. My goal is to work together so all students can have a happy and successful year in kindergarten. We look forward to a wonderful year and appreciate your support.
Ms. Cook and Mrs. Bullins
